
Hello, 

 

Please note the following response to Speak to City Council has been submitted at 

Tuesday November 19th 2024 11:14 AM with reference number 2024-11-19-006. 

• What would you like to speak to Council about: 

Request council support to stage 2 application to NOHFC for capital work in 

Waverley Park 

• Is this an item scheduled on a current agenda?: 

No 

• Provide as much information as you can about the matter you would like to 

speak to: 

Subsequent to a deputation in June 2024, The Coalition for Waverley Park has 

applied to CEDC, Fednor and NOHFC. We have been approved for 50,000 by 

CEDC conditional on securing funding from other sources. We have submitted 

an application to NOHFC for a significant contribution to capital work on the 

Hogarth Memorial Fountain and Cenotaph (which is 100 in 2025). We have been 

approved to proceed to stage 2 but require that the city be a coapplicant on that 

submission 

• Provide specific actions you would like Council to take: 

Motion to be a coapplicant on athe Coalition for Waverley Park’s stage two 

application for funding to carry out Parks plan for Waverley Park 

• Have you already been in contact with City staff in regards to the subject 

matter of your deputation request? 

Yes 

• Who did you speak to in City Administration? What was the outcome? 

Werner Schwar, Manager of Parks and Open Spaces who will be presenting the 

concept for the capital improvements to the Cenotaph and fountain area. 

• Please select the date of the meeting: 

Committee of the Whole - Monday, December 2 2024 

• Please choose 

Mr 

• First name: 

David George 

• Last name: 

Noonan 



• Email: 

dgcnoonan@gmail.com 

• Phone: 

(807) 632-7609 

• Organization you represent: (optional) 

The Coalition for Waverley Park 

• Please note the names of the presenters that will be attending with you: 

Elaine Lynch Keith Nymark 

• Please indicate how you intend to participate in the meeting. 

In Person 
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